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May 16, 2022 

Diane Sandman, 
Vice President Environmental Planning 
Harris and Associates 
600 B Street, Suite 2000 
San Diego, CA 92101 
ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Subject: Fire Service for Cannabis Businesses in Santee - Will Serve Letter 

Dear Mrs. Sandman: 

I am writing in response to your request for a "will serve" letter regarding cannabis land uses 
should the City Council adopt a cannabis business ordinance. It is my understanding based upon 
a review of the attached land use assumptions, that 94,000 square-feet of cannabis-related 
businesses may develop in the City of Santee and that this buildout is consistent with the City's 
General Plan land use designations. 

The Santee Fire Department is a full-service department providing structural fire suppression, 
wildland fire suppression, medical first response, advanced life support paramedic ambulance 
transport service, rescue operations, hazardous materials operations, public education, and fire 
code inspection services to the City. It is our intention to serve the project with all services 
currently provided. 

Respectfully, 

�� 
John Garlow, Fire Chief 
City of Santee, Fire Department 

Attachment: Cannabis Business Ordinance Land Use Assumptions 
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